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4883 Special Release 11 March, 2025
Upward Review of Corps Members Monthly Allowance

This is to formally notify members of the University community, especially those that have
youth corpers in their units, that the Vice-Chancellor has granted approval for an upward review
of the monthly allowance disbursed to National Youth Service Corps (NYSC) members serving
in the University of Ibadan. The approved increment raises the allowance from the previous sum
of ten thousand naira (810,000.00) to a new sum of twenty thousand naira (220,000.00).

This decision stems from a careful assessment of prevailing economic realities, including but not
limited to significant surge in the cost of living, transportation expenses and the acquisition of
essential commodities. The University Administration recognizes the financial challenges
confronting corps members and believes that this enhanced allowance will serve as a motivating
factor, enabling them to discharge their assigned duties with renewed dedication and
consequently yielding improved outcomes.

You are hereby requested to implement the revised allowance payment, effective from the month
of March, 2025.

Thank you.

G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA
Registrar and Secretary to Senate



